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Comments: I am writing today to request that you do not go forward with the proposed construction of the Sandia

Peak Ski Area Mountain Coaster Project. There is absolutely no need for a rollercoaster...it's just not important

enough to excuse building on sacred land or in wild areas. The project would not meaningfully benefit the

community in any way, it would just generate profits to the private owners. Besides there being no good reasons

to build it, it is a direct offend to the Indigenous nations that have already had this land stolen from them. It is

unconscionable to continue to objectify this land and the life it supports, and the meaning it holds. Please

consider the long term consequences of your decision. In the future people will look back and wonder why you

allowed this to happen.


